
DRAFT 

 

The Budget Hearing of the Board of Education of Madison Central School was held on May 8, 2018 at 

6:30 pm in the library.   

 

 MEMBERS PRESENT:  Ms. Beverly Biedermann – 6.35 pm 

    Mr. Stephen Dodge – 6:41 pm 

Mr. William Langbein 

    Mr. Jona Snyder    

Mrs. Stephanie Tanner 

    Mr. Steven Yancey 

     

 MEMBERS ABSENT: Mrs. Mary Bartlett-Linden 

 

 OTHERS PRESENT: Mr. Michael Davis, Superintendent 

    Mr. Larry Nichols, Building Principal 

    Mrs. Melanie Brouillette, Treasurer 

Ms. Tracey Lewis, District Clerk 

Additional attendees in audience 

 

I. Call to Order 

a. Mr. Yancey opened the Budget Hearing at 6:31 pm. 

 

II. Budget Presentation 

a. Mrs. Brouillette presented the 2018-19budget to the community. 

b. Jennifer Lavoie introduced herself and spoke to the community on her desires to become 

a board member and her goals should she be elected. 

c. Robert Hayduke introduced himself and spoke to the community as well expressing his 

views, interests, and goals should he be elected as a board member. 

 

MOTION # 1 – ALTERNATE VOTE INSPECTORS 

ON THE MOTION of Mr. Dodge, seconded by Mrs. Tanner, the board moved to approve Jo Blunt and 

Barb Andrews as alternate Budget Vote Inspectors for 2018 budget vote.  Motion carried 6 yes, 0 no. 

 

III. Adjournment 

 

MOTION # 21 – ADJOURNMENT 
ON THE MOTION of Ms. Biedermann, seconded by Mrs. Tanner, the board moved to adjourn for the 

evening at 7:27 pm.  Motion carried 6 yes, 0 no. 


